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Dear Parents, 
 
Gardenrose EYC have arranged for the children currently attending the 3-5 EYC to go to ‘Beach School’, similar to the 
Forest School we currently run at Gardenrose.  
 
Your child will be given a date to attend Beach School, which will run every Wednesday from the 20th October until 24th 
November. Beach School will take place at a small part of the beach in Culzean Estate. The children will leave Gardenrose 
EYC on the date at 11:15am on the minibus, and will return at approximately 2:30pm in time for leaving. Staff will 
supervise the children at all times on the bus and at the beach and will plan activities for the children to enjoy. The 
kitchen will prepare a school packed lunch for your child to take to Beach School.  
 
Ensure your child is dressed for the winter weather, we recommend wellies and a waterproof jacket/suit or trousers if you 
have one. A full change of clothes is also required. 
 
If you do not wish your child to attend ‘Beach School’, then please contact the School Office.  
You will receive notification of when your child will be attending the beach from the EYC  
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Fiona McDougall 

 

Fiona McDougall 

Head Teacher 

 

 


